
 

 

NOTRE DAME OF HOLY CROSS SCHOOL 
GUNDUKALLOOR, UDAYAPATTI, SALEM-636 140. 

PRE-NURSERY SECTION FROM THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-2026  

 
            

 

Dear Teachers 

Greetings from Notre Dame of Holy Cross School, Salem -140. 

We are delighted to share that, in keeping with our vision of providing a strong 

educational foundation and responding to the interest of parents, Notre Dame of Holy 

Cross School will be beginning a new chapter with the opening of our Pre-Nursery 

Section from the Academic Year 2025-2026. 

 

Key details: 

• The Pre-Nursery programme is designed for children aged 2.5 years and above. 

• Admissions will commence on 2nd October 2025. 

• Classes will officially begin on 6th October 2025. 

 

We request all teachers to spread this wonderful news among parents, relatives, 

friends, and well-wishers so that families who wish to enroll their children are informed 

and encouraged to be part of this new beginning. 

 

Thank you for the understanding  

Bro. Maria Suresh, CSC 

Principal 


